
Opening of the 
 San Vincenzo Ferreri church   

in Sora, Italy 
 

  
 

The San Vincenzo Ferreri Church will be reopening 
On, Sunday, September 27th, 2020. 

 
With COVID-19 changing the way we do everything,  

we invite all of you and your families to join the live stream or later 
recorded to share in this special moment. 

 

 
 

For live feed Click on this link  
www.SanVincenzoFerreriChurchInauguration.com  

at 9:45am on Sunday September 27th, 2020   
to watch the  

San Vincenzo’s Inauguration Mass. 
 

Please Note: This is a live Facebook feed and so you must have an active 
Facebook account to view the mass. 

 
FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO DO NOT HAVE A FACEBOOK ACCOUNT OR 

CANNOT VIEW THE MASS LIVE, WE WILL BE RECORDING THE MASS  
AND IT WILL BE ACCESSIBLE BY THE BELOW LINK FOR YOU TO VIEW AT 

YOUR LEISURE AFTER 2:00 PM ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 27th, 2020. 
 

www.SanVincenzoFerreriChurchInauguration.com 

http://www.sanvincenzoferrerichurchinauguration.com/
http://www.sanvincenzoferrerichurchinauguration.com/

